
 

 

        Stamboulieh Law, PLLC 
P.O. Box 4008, Madison, MS  39130 | (601) 852-3440 | stephen@sdslaw.us 

April 9, 2018 

ATTN: Disclosure Division, Room 4E.301    Via Electronic Mail and Facsimile 
99 New York Avenue, NE 
Washington, DC 20226 
Email: foiamail@atf.gov 
Fax: (202) 648-9619 
 
RE: Freedom of Information Act Request  

Dear FOIA Officer: 

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act.  I represent Len Savage in this request.  

As a result of Notice of Proposed Rulemaking found at 83 FR 13442 and located online at 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2018/03/29/2018-06292/bump-stock-type-devices, we are 

hereby requesting an expedited response to the following request in order to allow proper comments on 

the proposed rule.  The comment period ends in seventy-nine (79) days from today or on 6/27/2018. 

Because the information sought may reside with your agency, Mr. Savage hereby requests the 

following information: 

• Any and all records documenting the use of a bump-fire type stock being used by anyone 
on or about Oct 1, 2017 at the Mandalay Bay shooting incident in Las Vegas, Nevada; and 

• Any and all records documenting the use of a bump-fire type stock used during the 
commission of any crime to date. 

 
I am willing to pay up to $200 for the processing of this request.  I also request a fee waiver as 

these materials are greatly in the public interest and because the requested records will be distributed 

free of charge on the internet.  Additionally, this information should be released immediately due to the 

impending regulations promulgated by the ATF regarding bump-stock devices referenced earlier to allow 

the public to fully be availed of all necessary information. 

If for whatever reason, any part of this request is unavailable or not able to be produced at this 

time due to claims of “ongoing investigation,” I request that any segregable documents that can be 

produced, be produced within twenty days.  In the alternative, if the documents will not be released 

without resorting to litigation, please advise as soon as possible so that litigation may begin. Thank you 

for your attention to this matter. 

Best regards, 
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